
 

 

 
 

FP802-180172 
 

Page 1 of 2 

 

 

Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 

Station 9N087A, 9th Floor, 

200 Kent Street, 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6       Tuesday November 27, 2018 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

 

 

Subject:  ITT Invitation to Tender No. FP802-180172 

 

Title:               Installation of a Fiberglass Enclosure 

 

Location:  La Haye Point Light Station Newfoundland  

 

Closing Date: Monday, December 03, 2018 @ 2:00 PM (EST) 

 

  

Dear Sir/Madam:  

 

Further to the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender, this Addendum no.1 is to advise potential bidders of 

the following changes to this tender call to date: 

 

QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 

 

Q1.  I was just looking at the above mentioned project and was wondering if this is a project that DFO 

are looking to have competed over the winter or would it be ok to wait until the spring to start the 

project? I ask as completing the project in the winter would require more work/costs to be included in 

our bid. 

 

A1. The project is to begin as soon as the tender is awarded. 

 

Q2.  Also I was wondering if the site visit on Nov. 26 is mandatory or optional? Just wondering as the 

contract spec says it is mandatory however the invitation to tender says it is optional. 

 

A2. Optional.  

 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 

Yours truly, 
 

LARRY HOTTE 

Procurement and Contracting Consultant 
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Materiel and Procurement Services 

Financial and Materiel Management Operations 

200 Kent Street, 9
th

 Floor, 9N087A 

Ottawa, ON K1A 0E6 

Tel: (613) 791-8039  

E-mail: Laurent.Hotte@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 
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